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December 4, 2008 

Patrick Hegarty, Principal 
Synergy Operating, LLC 
P. O. Box 5513 

Farmington, New Mexico 87499 

Dear Mr. Hegarty: 

Based upon the reasons stated in your letter of October 30, 2008, and in accordance with 
the provisions of Division Order No. R-12993, Synergy Operating, LLC is hereby 
granted an extension of time until May 1, 2009 in which to commence drilling the well 
pooled by this order. 

Sincerely, 

Director 

fd/ 
cc: i/CaseNo. 14174 

OCD - Aztec 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 



Synergy Operating, LLC KGEIVEI 
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PO Box 5513 
Farmington, NM 87499 

(505) 325-5449 
Fax (505) 566-3750 

October 30, 2008 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Request For Extension of Time to Finish Completing Well 
Powers 29-13-7 #113 Unit F E/2 of section 7, T29N Rl IW 
Case No. 14174, Order No. R-12993 

Gentlemen: 

Please be advised that Synergy Operating, LLC is hereby requesting an extension to drill 
the captioned well because the Department of Interior Bureau of Land Management is not 
accepting that 15.97 acres of their minerals in section 7 in T29N., R13W NMPM is 
unleased. Please reference the related hand written comments from the BLM, which has 
been the only form of written communication that we have been able to obtain in this 
regard. We are confident the BLM will accept their ownership and the fact that said tract 
is unleased once a full inspect of the related title documents is made. We are uncertain 
how long this process will take. Being that we cannot force pool the BLM's mineral 
interest we must wait. 

We respectfully request an extension of time till May 1, 2009 to begin drilling operations. 

Sincerely, 

Principal 

XC: James Bruce 



PO Box 5513 
Farmington, NM 87499 

(505) 325-5449 
Fax (505) 566-3750 crgy Operating, LLC 

September 26, 2008 

Bureau of Land Management 
Angela Trujillo, Oil & Gas Division Supervisor 
P.O. BOX 1449 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-1449 

RE: Open Acreage Request 
July BLM Lease Sale . 
T29N.. R13W NMPM 
Sections: 7: SENW - 15.97 A. 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Trujillo: 

Our data indicates that the above BLM minerals are not leased and as such we would 
like to see these lands put up in the July BLM Lease sale. 

If there is a problem with this request please call. My direct number is 505-599-4903, 
cell 505-793-7214. 

Sincerely, 

SYNERGY OPERATING LLC 

Dorothy Winer 

6t.M Lse Request Ltr. 


